
Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee of the City of Harlan, Iowa – January 20, 2023 

The Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee met on Friday, January 20, 2023, at Noon in the 
Council Chambers, 711 Durant Street, Harlan, Iowa. 

 
Present:  Chairperson Richard Petersen, Jeanna Rudolph, Kyle Lindberg 

Absent:  None 

Also Present: Mayor Jay Christensen, RJ Bielenberg, Gene Gettys, Jane Smith, Roger Bissen, 
Todd Argotsinger, Shelby Keane, Darren Goshorn  

Chairman Petersen called the meeting to order.  

It was moved by Lindberg and seconded by Rudolph to approve the agenda.  The motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
No conflicts of interest were stated. 
 
It was moved by Rudolph and seconded by Lindberg to approve the minutes of the December 21, 
2022, Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee meeting.  The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Reviewed request for ROW (Right of Way) use for private storm sewer. Committee directs City 
Administrator to get an engineering drawing from business owner. 
 
Reviewed request for additional parking regulations on 19th Street near schools for safety reasons.  
It was moved by Rudolph and seconded by Lindberg to take discussion to Council, to add no 
parking on the east side of 19th Street, between Durant Street and Willow Street Monday thru 
Friday between the hours of 12:30 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Discussed options for bridge structure at 4th and Main Street. Shelby Keane, representing the 
soccer board and Darren Goshorn, representing the Shelby County Fairgrounds were present to 
discuss the hardship that would occur if the 4th Street bridge was removed.  Committee directed 
City Administrator to request a proposal for an engineering study for replacement options. 
 
There being no further business, meeting adjourned. 

These minutes are as recorded by the Secretary Jane Smith and are subject to committee approval at 
the next regular meeting. 


